Town of Glastonbury

2155 MAIN STREET - P.O. BOX 6523 « GLASTONBURY, CT 06033-6523 « (860) 652-7500
FAX (860) 652-7505

Richard J. Johnson
Town Manager

December 23, 2022

Dear Property Owner:

At its meeting of Tuesday, January 10, 2023, the Town Council will hold a Public Information Hearing on the
proposed construction of sidewalks along Main Street between Red Hill Drive and the Cider Mill. This will include
a review of previous options, and particularly, the results of detailed review by the State Department of
Transportation. This notice is forwarded to owners of property on the east and west side of main Street/Route 17
between Red Hill Drive and the Cider Mill.

The Public Information Hearing will be held in person in Council Chambers of Town Hall at 8:00 p.m. on January
10th with an option for Zoom Video Conferencing and the meeting will be broadcast in real time through Public
Access Television Channel 16 and live video stream at www.glastonburyct.gov/video. The in-person meeting is
open to those wishing to attend.

Any questions in advance of the meeting may be directed to Town Engineer Daniel Pennington at (860) 652-7736
or daniel.pennington@glastonbury-ct.gov. You may also contact me d|rectly at (860) 652 7500 or
richard.johnson@glastonbury-ct.gov. ~ N\
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cc: Daniel A. Pennington, Town Engineer/Manager of Physical Services



